From: Janine GrifﬁsW
Sent: 04 September :

To: Sild, Thomas

ce: B

Subject: Re: Householder Planning Application: 9 Nassington Road 2019/2316/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Apologies, Thomas, for not getting back to you sooner and I realise that these comments may be too
late.

The Forum does have some concerns about the proposed side dormer and negative impacts it may
have on the conservation area. There are six identical houses in Nassington Road, attached in pairs: 9-
11, 13-15 and 17-19. Nos. 17 and 19 do appear to side dormers, though no. 19 also has a very
inharmonious front dormer, which greatly detracts from symmetry of the group.

The side dormers are not quite as objectionable as they are not as noticeable from street level but still
not desirable.

All the best,

Janine Griffis
Chair, Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum




